
 

 

What is happening in DCS? 
 

Intention to withhold salaries of employees who failed to disclose their financial interest 

The PSA was informed by members that they received letters indicating that the employer will withhold 

their December salaries owing to their failure to disclose their financial interest. The PSA has taken this 

up with the employer and the employer indicated that the letters will be withdrawn. The PSA will monitor 

the situation closely to ensure that no member is negatively affected during this process. The PSA further 

calls on members to ensure that they comply with policies and regulations to avoid such instances in 

future.  

 

Members will be informed of developments.   

 

The PSA wants to take this opportunity to wish all employees who are unwell owing to COVID-19 a safe 

and speedy recovery. 
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